
 
Mason Conservation Commission 
Special Meeting Minutes 
June 23, 2021, 7:00 PM to 8:15 PM 

Attendance:  

 Chuck Andersen – present 
 Barbara DeVore – present 
 Bob Dillberger – present 
 Liz Fletcher – present 
 Bob Larochelle – present 
 Lundy Lewis – absent 
 Ann Moser – present 

Alternates: 

 Matt Robinson-Liu – absent 
 Rob Doyle – absent 
 Charlie Lanni – absent 
 Rosanna Nadeau – absent 
 Chris Pratka – absent 

 

Carol and Mike Messer attended our meeting to discuss their plans to conduct a horse club trail ride on the Rail Trail Sunday 
June 27th. They showed us the planned route on the town map starting from the ballfield parking lot, east on Sandpit Road, 
north on Rail Trail to Pratt Pond, then returning south along the Rail Trail, south on Coyne Lane to the quarry, then returning 
to the Ballfield.  They expect 12 riders to attend.  

Liz moved we reimburse Ann Moser $526.00 for 500 Quarry parking permits.  Money to come from the Conservation General 
Fund. Bob D seconded. Passed unanimously. Budget item: Quarry parking area supplies. Please see invoice from My Parking 
Permit, 300 Cadman Plaza West, Brooklyn, NY 11201 in BOS mail box.  

Discussed the parking permit situation. Once the permits are in use, how will parking in the parking area be enforced? Is a 
new ordinance needed to do this? Signs saying “PARKING BY PERMIT ONLY” should be put up, but does an ordinance to this 
effect need to be adopted first so enforcement can proceed?  

Members concluded that writing and adopting a quarry parking ordinance would be up to the Board of Selectmen. CC 
doesn’t have authority to do this. 
 
 


